
M
y friends,

I trust this letter finds you well.

My efforts to gather those of the Five-Leaf Clover that remain and those who loved Ragvala continue apace. As do my efforts to

understand what happened on that final day.

If all goes to plan, I hope we can celebrate and remember the Coinmaker with a Coin Festival on Greengrass next, and I hope to

have more information by then.

I will send word as the day grows closer. And if you find anything more about purple mist or great monstrosities appearing

where they should not be, please contact me. Just leave word in this notebook, and I will get the message.

Your wish...

Rokstasha of the Five-Leaf Clover


